Miscellaneous 

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration announces it is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment will increase Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) services to allow up to three visits (one medical, one dental, and one mental health) per recipient, per day.
Interested parties may contact the following staff for further information: Ronique Hall, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, (850)412-4281 or by e-mail: ronique.hall@ahca.myflorida.com.
